From: Ellyn Moser

To: City Council
Subject: Rezoning of Massillon & Wales
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 4:36:09 PM

Dear Counsel Members,

| oppose the rezoning of Massillon & Wise Roads. The Zoning for the current housing is just fine the way it
is, single family. If you build condos, the traffic will make it turning left much more difficult.

| live off Wise and it is already a disaster trying to turn left. Some times, | have to turn right (North), go around the
round-about just to go South on Massillon Road. Planning for more multi-housing, which the land isn't Zoned for,
does not work with the current traffic pattern. Do you/we really need a round-about, then 500 feet & another round
-about or a traffic light? NO! The Counsel, and specially the Mayor should take under consideration what the
PEOPLE, that drive past or the property backs up to that zoning area wants/ thinks. Listening to the people who
this will effect is important. Let me ask each of you this....if YOU lived off Wise Road, would YOU want these new
condos in YOUR back yard?

RE: | OPPOSE THE REZONING OF MASSILLON ROAD & WISE ROAD, DOES NOT FIT THE TRAFFIC
PATTERN & WILL BE AN EYESORE TO THOSE WHO PASS IT OR THE LAND TOUCHES.

Respectfully,
Ellyn Moser
16 year resident of Charleston Place, off Wise Road
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